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The Alliance Party calls for full transparency in party funding arrangements in Northern Ireland, we therefore support Option 1 – Full Transparency.  This would move Northern Ireland in line with the rest of the UK and is a sign of moving toward a normalised society and political system in Northern Ireland.  Full transparency could also potentially improve public confidence in the political process. 
We are in support of donations and loans made during the prescribed period being published and made public when the prescribed period has ended.  

Arguments that have been made in the past and are currently used to argue for extension of the prescribed period overstate the level of risk and fail to reflect the importance of demonstrating the significant steps that have been taken to normalise the political system in Northern Ireland. 

Christine Robinson 

Director of Policy 
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